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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

March 25, 2024 

 

 

The Burlington Police Department would like to inform the public about recent reports of 

AirTags and other Global Positioning System (GPS) tracking devices being discovered on 

Vermont vehicles returning from Montreal. 

 

This past month, the BPD has received two separate reports from Burlington residents who have 

discovered GPS tracking devices on their vehicles. Canadian authorities are aware of the use of 

such technology for criminal activity. 

 

If you have been impacted or have any information about similar incidents, we are asking the 

public to please notify us so that we are able to respond and collect the device(s) as evidence. 

 

The Burlington Police Department can be contacted at (802) 658-2704. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

https://www.apple.com/airtag/#_blank

